
Chairperson’s Report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2 - Infrastructure 

Policy, Transportation, Fire & Emergency Services held on 10th July 2020 

 

Seamus Kavanagh provided an update on the schools’ safety programme.  A plan 

will be put in place for the 2021 Road Works Scheme for the schools safety 

programme 

Seamus Kavanagh presented on the Kilkenny Road Safety Plan.  It is intended to 

establish a Road Safety Working Together Group (RSWTG) in each Local Authority 

to co-ordinate multi-agency road safety policy and implementation at local level. 

Joe Scully presented on the Flood Relief Scheme.  He outlined that there are six 

schemes in total with two schemes commenced to date i.e. the 

Graiguenamangh/Tinnahinch and Ballyhale Schemes 

Tim Butler gave an update in relation to Covid-19 and measures taken by the 

Council.  He gave details in relation to the re-opening of services, the supports in 

place for business’s, supports to communities and the community helpline which 

was set up by the Council 


